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December 2, 2004 

MEMORANDUM

TO: 

Mayor Vera Katz



Commissioner Jim Francesconi



Commissioner Randy Leonard



Commissioner Dan Saltzman



Commissioner Erik Sten



City Auditor Gary Blackmer

FROM: 
Yvonne L. Deckard, Director



Bureau of Human Resources

SUBJECT:
Resolution on Health Plan Funding Formula 

The attached resolution is being filed for Council Consideration on December 8, 2004.

This resolution is in response to the Council’s request that a resolution be presented that establishes Council direction regarding the restructuring of the funding formula for the City’s health benefit plans. 

With the City’s health plan costs continuing to rise and the anticipated depletion of the Health Fund’s excess reserves, it is necessary to develop a new approach to health benefit plan funding. The approach outlined in the resolution establishes a new model to become the City’s bargaining goal for distribution of health plan costs in its negotiations with each of its bargaining units.  The approach will be combined with new initiatives in the areas of employee education on benefits, costs and wellness issues as part of our overall efforts to moderate our plan costs.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 823-3506.    

CC: T. Grewe        
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